
Liberty Pointe Groundbreaking 
 

 
 
City officials and representatives from The Woda Group, LLC joined together for a 
groundbreaking ceremony of the new Liberty Pointe Apartments on Pinetree Drive.  
 
The new 48 apartment units will be two and three bedrooms and will have the highest 
certification Earthcraft designation/certification. Expected completion date is October 
2015. 


